
 
 

 

 

AGENDA ITEM: 9.11 
 

 

TOPIC:    2017-2018 Budget Reductions 
 

 

BACKGROUND:   In December, the School Board directed administration to 
reduce the 2017-18 budget by $2.5 million. 
 

 

PROCESS: The Administrative Council, consisting of all building principals and 
district leadership administrators, have been working through the 2017-2018 
Program Budget Reduction Process and are presenting the first 
recommendations to the School Board.  

 

 

RECOMMENDATION:  Discuss/approve recommendations.   
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